
We believe the staff-elected director position is important to the ABC and to the public.  It 
maintains an important contact with people on the ground, those making the programs, who 
are ultimately in contact with the public. 

Don't close up the management of the ABC.  Keep it open and accountable.  Keep the staff-
elected director position.  

Thank you.  

JULIUS & FELICITY TIMMERMAN  
 




